
 

 

Happy 40th Anniversary to CoAEMSP – what a long way you’ve come!  The leadership, 
drive and expertise of your Board and Staff members have been an asset not only to 
the CAAHEP family, but to the EMS profession as a whole.   

Thanks for your continuing contributions to education and accreditation – you set 
the bar high and serve as a shining example to all of our Committees on Accreditation 
in CAAHEP.  Keep up the great work! 

 

CAAHEP Staff – Kathy, Cynthia, Lorna, Katie, Kalyani and Theresa 

  

  

 


